
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                 
                                                               301 Main Street   
                       Nyssa, OR 97913   

                          Phone: 541-372-2264   
                          Fax: 541-372-3737 
 

Dear Legislature, 

 

RE: Senator Ferrioli has introduced SB 432  

We are pleased that we are able to express our voice since we are such a small depressed community in 
Malheur County and are grateful for this opportunity. 

The City of Nyssa is a small Agricultural Community that is on the Oregon, Idaho border, the bridge is 
right at the edge of our City. At one time we were a thriving Community with a movie theater, several 
car lots and three grocery stores and had a population well over 5,000 people.  

Now our population is 3,230, and most of our businesses have left and are leaving. We have several 
empty store fronts on Main Street with only one grocery store. Most of our Agriculture businesses have 
moved and are moving across the bridge into Idaho, where they can hire workers for $7.25 per hour, 
and where they don’t have to comply with Oregon’s Land Use regulations. 

 The bill SB432 that Senator Ferrioli has introduced in 2017 will help our low income struggling 
community tremendously. Many times the State of Oregon does not take into consideration these small 
rural communities when they make decisions, not realizing its ramifications, but this is your opportunity 
to help.  

 

Thank You for your consideration 

 

Marla Roberts 
City of Nyssa 
City Recorder CMC 
 

 

The City of Nyssa is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and complies with Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. 
The City of Nyssa is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer. We do not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, color, sex, age, national 
origin, If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination complaint Form, found 
online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint filing cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form.  You may also 
write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at USDA, 
Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at 
program.intake@usda.gov 
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